
From: Beth San Soucie <beth@cleanenergynh.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 4:47 PM 
To: hudsonsustainability@gmail.com 
Subject: CENH Membership: Access + Benefits 
 

Hello Debbie, 

 
On behalf of the team at Clean Energy NH, we are grateful for your membership. With 

your support, we are able to continue to provide our members with valuable benefits and 
promote clean energy and technologies through education and advocacy for a stronger 

economic future for all Granite Staters. 
 
In an effort to better serve our members and ensure you are taking advantage of the 

benefits offered as part of your Municipal membership, a reminder of a few benefits 
below (find more in the attached): 

 Exclusive access to our members-only resource pages which provide up-to-date 
information regarding our legislative tracking. Please feel free to share this with 
your committee members. See below with how to gain access to the portal.** 

 Member access to our events and discounts to events including educational and 

informational webinars, the annual Local Energy Solutions (LES) 
Conference (NH's largest energy conference taking place on Thursday, 

November 2), and the Summer Cruise (Spring 2024).  
o If you or a committee member are interested in attending the 2023 LES 

Conference, your Municipal membership provides you with two (2) 

complimentary tickets. Please find more details and registration (with 
promotional code) here. 

 Access to CENH's policy and regulatory email newsletters and our weekly policy 
calls during the legislative session (January - June).  

While I have you, might you confirm the individuals that are on your committee? I'd like 

to make sure that those engaged with your energy committee are receiving our 
communications. If there are other members of your team that you would like to have 
access to the online portal OR to our policy and regulatory newsletters, please let me 

know and include their emails with your response. 
 

**To gain access to the members-only pages, visit the CENH website, look to the top 
right of the screen and click on "Login." On that screen, click on where it states to "Sign 

Up." Complete the short form and then we will approve you through the backend of the 
website. Once you are approved, you will receive an email to confirm your account. From 

there, you'll have the login credentials to view the webpages at your convenience. Please 
note: Access will be removed if annual membership is not renewed with our 

organization. 
 
If you have any questions about membership, your benefits, or our work, please feel free 

to reach out. Thank you again for your support! 
 

Beth San Soucie | Deputy Director 
Clean Energy NH | Drive Electric NH | 2023 LES Conference 

14 Dixon Avenue, Suite 202     (603) 573-9926 ext. 701  
Concord, NH 03301                           beth@cleanenergynh.org 
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